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September 17, 2020 

 

Ms. Chelsey Fedrau 

Project Manager, Prairie and Northern Region 

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 

9700 Jasper Avenue, Suite 1145 

Edmonton, Alberta T5J 4C3 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

RE:  Suncor Energy Inc. 

Base Mine Extension Project 

Temporary Time Limit Suspension – Planning Phase 

Canadian Impact Assessment Registry File No.: 80521 

 

 

Dear Ms. Fedrau: 

 

Suncor submits this letter to the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (IAAC) following the IAAC’s 

request that Suncor request a temporary time limit suspension to the planning phase of the Base Mine 

Extension Project review. The IAAC has stated that additional time is necessary to prepare the draft 

Tailored Impact Statement Guidelines. 

 

Suncor remains committed to advance the review of this Project in a timely and efficient manner and 

appreciates the IAAC’s efforts to provide an efficient regulatory review process.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Jason Heisler at (403) 801-7809 

(jheisler@suncor.com) or Tim Dreger at (403) 296-5025 (tdreger@suncor.com). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Blair Penner 
Director, Mining Extraction & Upgrading Approvals 

Suncor Energy Inc. 

P.O. Box 2844 

150 – 6 Avenue SW 

Calgary, Alberta T2P 3E3 

BaseMineExtension@suncor.com 

1-855-955-3054 

 

<Original signed by>




